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Stars of the week 
 
Stars of the Week for last week were: 
 

Faustina Ragauskaite Alexis Gates-Gellar 
Zara Sparks  Natan Zadworny 
Marco Ferreira  Willow Crewe 
Michael Almeida  Taylan Meen 
Luke Morley  Kajus Tucas 
Kaitlynn Todd  Chloe Crewe 
Maja Ras   Christopher Birch 
Morgan Elrick  Sydney Snazell 
 

Teampoints 
 
Last week’s results were: 
1st: Blue 
2nd: Green 
3rd: Red 
4th: Yellow 
 
Congratulations to Blue team for being this week’s 
winners. Green are still in the lead, by only 1 point! 

Mr A Smith, Headteacher 

Attendance results 

 
Wrens 1: 95.2% Good   
Wrens 2: 90.4% Inadequate 
Magpies: 91.4% Inadequate  
Swallows: 90.0 % Inadequate 
Robins: 98.9% Outstanding WINNER! 
Skylarks: 94.3% Requires Improvement  
Herons: 97.5% Outstanding 
Kestrels: 92.7% Inadequate 
 

Last week’s attendance:   93.9% 
Inadequate 
 

Attendance since September:  94.2% 
Requires Improvement 

KS2 Panto visit 
 
The panto visit is next week, and we are still £750 
short. Please, please, please return any permission 
forms and money to the office ASAP. Any child who 
doesn't return their permission form will be unable to 
attend. We will return into Brandon at approximately 
5.15pm. You will be informed which coach your child 
is on in a letter next week. Please leave Knappers 
Way clear for the coaches to park. 

PD day - Change of date 
 
All of the schools in the Forest Heath Group have 
joined together to pioneer a new maths programme 
for Suffolk. This requires us all to have a PD day  
together for staff training.  
 
To accommodate all schools, it is necessary to move 
our PD day from 6th January to Tuesday 22nd April.  
 
This means that school will be open to pupils on 
Monday 6th January, but closed to pupils on Tuesday 
22nd April. 

Parents’ Forum 
 
The next meeting will be on Thursday 12th Decem-
ber at 9am. We would like to show you our plans for 
a new behaviour reward system that we plan to bring 
in after Christmas. Please meet at the school office. 

Christmas Fair 
 
Don’t forget the Christmas Fair is this Friday, from 
4pm - 6pm. It’s always a great evening, and this 
year’s will be even better. Come along and join us. 
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Christmas Fair 
 

Friday 6th December 
4pm—6pm 

 
 

Come and join us for our annual Christmas extravaganza 
 

All the usual stalls you know and love 
 

Possibly the largest tombola known! 
 
 
 
 
 

 Also appearing, the star of CBBC’s  
 Turbo Boost…...Harry Hilarious, 
 performing magic and comedy for 
 children and their parents. 

Mr A Smith, Headteacher 

Christmas Dinner 

 
The pupils will be having their Christmas dinner on Thursday 19th December. The cost is £3.20, which can be 
paid using ParentMail. If your child will only eat this one school meal during the year, you may pay the £3.20 
for this meal in cash to Mrs Page at the school office, between 8.40am and 9.00am between 9th and 12th 
December. Correct money will be required. This will be the only chance to purchase the Christmas meal if 
you are not using ParentMail. Please see the letter that was sent home last Friday for more details. 


